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Witnessing for this summer's 430 couple Blessing in Las Vegas is off to a great start! Representatives of 

six of the newly formed witnessing trinities met for what turned out to be an exciting and uplifting 

reflection, testimony and discussion night. The first of what will be weekly "430 Sharing Nights" was 

marked by heartfelt reports of trinity bonding, outreach successes and planned follow-up programs. In this 

way, all who attended are beginning to feel greater trust in one another and confidence in our future 

success. 

 

 
 

In response to requests for educational and fellowship opportunities for new contacts, brief 

announcements about upcoming events to be held by local WFWP, UPF, FEEF AND CARP 

organizations were given and ongoing Divine Principle Educational programs and online resources were 

also offered. After a final lively discussion---including suggestions and criticism-- about recent efforts to 

create a guest friendly worship service, the meeting ended with a strong prayer for the success of the new 

trinities and for victory in all of our witnessing efforts. 

 

 


